
 The “Dunarea de Jos” University of Galati together with the General Association of Romanian Engineers 

(AGIR) - Galati Branch organized on Thursday, 12 September 2024, starting at 10:00, in the Science Campus, 

Alexandru Ioan Cuza Hall, the celebration of the Romanian Engineer's Day. The event was attended by 

representatives from academia, the pre-university environment, engineers from various fields of activity and 

supporters of education in the fields of science and technology. 

 At the meeting, representatives of the Erasmus+ project, STEM for Inclusive Schools (project no: 

KA220-NW-23-23-30-151162), in which the “Dunărea de Jos” University of Galati is a partner, shared current 

details related to the STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) concept, which has emerged as 

a 21
st
 century educational priority, aiming to link students' deep learning with critical thinking and real-world 

connections and leading to a sound engineering education. The occasion also saw the launch of the pilot STEM 

education competition - Panhellenic STEM Competition 2025, an activity within another Erasmus+ project, 

STEM Education for Primary Schools - STEM for Youngsters, which gives students the opportunity to learn to 

think like an engineer, develop their creativity and get actively involved in the life of their communities. 
 

  

  

 



 


